
 

  

A: Elton Head Road, St Helens, Merseyside WA9 5AU | W: thesuttonacademy.org.uk | T: 01744 678 859 

 

Together Students Achieve 

Principal: Mr P Willerton 

Visit us here: Our Values: 

 

 

23 January 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

I am delighted to be writing to you today to let you know that on Monday 13 January we 'reset the 

clock' for all students in Year 11 to be eligible to attend our annual Prom event. The event will take 

place Thursday 26 June at the Suites Hotel in Knowsley.   

 

This means that all students are eligible to attend Prom if since Monday 13 January, they have met, and 

continue to meet the following criteria: 

 

• 95% attendance to the academy 

• No more than 40 behaviour points 

• 95% attendance to all Boost & Secure sessions 

• Attend all internal and external examinations 

• No incidents of a serious nature 

 

It is a privilege to be invited to attend Prom and therefore only students who meet these expectations 

will be entitled to attend. The academy reserves the right to remove any students from prom if they fail 

to meet the above eligibility criteria at any point, this includes the final weeks before prom.   

 

The cost of the ticket is £60.00 and includes transport, mocktails on arrival, a buffet (vegetarian option 

available) and disco. 

 

We will be asking for a £20.00 deposit to secure your child’s ticket, and this is to be paid by 31 January 
2025. To allow you to spread the cost of this event, we have arranged a payment plan on ParentPay; 
£20.00 to be paid by 28 February and £20.00 by 31 March. Please note there are limited spaces 

available on the coaches and so tickets will be allocated on a first come first serve basis.  
 

Please do not hesitate to speak to a member of the Year Team or Finance Department if you have any 

queries or concerns with the payments. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Miss L. Gobin 

Vice Principal 


